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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 3:47 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Heidi Chapman; Laurie Nicoletti; Elizabeth A. Laduke; Theresa A. Discenza
Subject: CMO Blast:  Please Take the 2022 Culture of Safety Survey

Importance: High

Dear Colleagues,  
 
Please help us by participating in Upstate’s 2022 Culture of Safety Survey! 
 
At Upstate, we take the safety and well-being of our patients and clinicians very seriously.  We strive for a culture that 
balances transparency and accountability, and works continuously to improve the systems and processes that directly 
affect the safety and well-being of our patients and clinicians. 
 
We need your help to measure our progress and to identify ways that we can promote staff well-being and keep our 
patients safe.  Our Culture of Safety survey is a tool to do just that. 
 
Since our last survey in 2019, we have journeyed together through the pandemic and are now looking at a much brighter 
and more hopeful future.  We understand that we continue to face many challenges, especially where staffing is 
concerned, so now more than ever we would like to hear your thoughts about your work environment and our culture 
of safety. 
 
Please take a few minutes to complete this anonymous, short, survey to help us better understand our opportunities to 
improve.  The survey can be accessed at the following link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7ZGW985.   
 
We are eager to hear from you.  Please send your responses by September 30, 2022. 
 
Best, 
 
Robert Corona, DO, MBA, FCAP, FASCP 
Chief Executive Officer 
Upstate University Hospital 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
 
Scott Jessie, MSN, RN, NEA-BC 
Chief Nursing Officer 
Upstate University Hospital 
 
Marylin Galimi, MS 
Chief Operating Officer 
Upstate University Hospital 
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The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


